
SBMOC Meeting Minutes, January 7, 2023 
 
Club president Roy Atkinson called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m. and passed the 
attendance sheet.  
 
No new members or guests attended. 
 
Club Treasurer Karen Thomas presented the Treasurer’s report: The Club’s current balance is 
$8,459.11. The Christmas Party balance is due and the charitable gifts are going out this month; 
both items will reduce the balance. 
 
The Club Christmas party was a great success, enjoyed by all attendees. Many thanks to Mary 
Reed and to Will and Nelson Edwards for pulling together such a good party. Harvey Thomas 
suggested that the next Christmas party might be a luncheon for a change. 
 
Dennis Bromley has proposed a Noggin & Natter at Pine Square Pizza, to meet at 6:00 p.m. on 
January 19. 
 
Harvey Thomas presented the determinations of the Charitable Giving Committee. $500 will be 
given to each of the three chosen charities: Thermal Belt Outreach (Polk County NC residents), 
Carolina Miracle League, and Greer Relief and Resources Agency.  
 
Sam Maw gave an update on the Great Scot Car Show and handed out a list of previous 
volunteers and job descriptions. Still needed are volunteers to be in charge of trophies/promos, 
voting/awards, and photography. 
 
Laura shared a car story with the group. 
 
Lucky Jim won $32 in the 50/50 drawing.  
 
The next meeting will be held on February 4, 2023. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m.; thanks to Mike Lackey for taking the meeting notes. 
 
 


